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UPDATE 

 

Tobacco exclusions in the 
Russell Investments Emerging 
Market Fund 

In response to client demand, Russell Investments have taken the decision to no longer 
invest directly in securities of tobacco manufacturers1 with the aim of excluding such 
securities from the Russell Investments Emerging Market Fund (the Fund) by year 
end 2018. 

What is the expected impact? 

Russell Investments will only apply exclusions where we are confident that we can 
continue to manage the funds effectively, without a material impact on investment 
performance2. 

Following a review of the Fund and its exposure to these securities, relative to benchmark, 
it is expected the impact on performance will be negligible given the level of allocation to 
the sector. The existing benchmark will remain the same. 

Russell Investments will work with underlying managers to disinvest any direct exposure 
through the remainder of this year, with the aim of completing disinvestment by year end. 

What does this mean for you? 

This update is for your information only. You don’t need to take any action. 

However, we think it is important to share this important information, so you can better 
understand how your money is being managed. 

If you want to learn more about Russell Investments’ approach, please get in touch today. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Fiona Lintott 

Director, Client and Investor Services  

                                                           
1 As defined by the Global Industry Classification Standard (GICS) 
2 See Russell Investments’ Research “Negative screening and performance consequences: How much is too much?” November 2018 
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Important information 

The information contained in this publication was prepared by Russell Investment Group Limited on the basis of information available at the time 

of preparation. This publication provides general information only and should not be relied upon in making an investment decision. Before acting 

on any information, you should consider the appropriateness of the information provided and the nature of the relevant Russell Investments’ fund 

having regard to your objectives, financial situation and needs. In particular, you should seek independent financial advice and read the relevant 

Product Disclosure Statement or Information Memorandum prior to making an investment decision about a Russell Investments’ fund. 

Accordingly, Russell Investment Group Limited and their directors will not be liable (to the maximum extent permitted by law) for any loss or 

damage arising as a result of reliance being placed on any of the information contained in this publication. None of Russell Investment Group 

Limited, any member of the Russell Investments group of companies, their directors or any other person guarantees the repayment of your capital 

or the return of income. All investments are subject to risks. Significant risks are outlined in the Product Disclosure Statements or the Information 

Memorandum for the applicable Russell Investments’ fund. Past performance is not a reliable indicator of future performance. 

The Product Disclosure Statements or the Information Memorandum for the Russell Investments’ funds (as applicable) are available by contacting 

Russell Investment Group Limited on 09 357 6633 or 0800 357 6633. 

Copyright 2018 Russell Investment Group Limited. All rights reserved. 

 


